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5 November 2020 
 
 

K H Ross 

To: fyi-request-13902-f4c10641@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear K H Ross 

Official information request  

I refer to your official information request dated 2 October 2020 as follows: 

“I request the following: 

- The number of enrolled undergraduate students (part- and full-time) from the Peoples 

Republic of China from 2010-2020. 

- The total fees paid by undergraduate students from the Peoples Republic of China from 

2010-2020 

- The number of enrolled postgraduate students (part- and full-time) from the Peoples 

Republic of China from 2010-2020. 

- The total fees paid by postgraduate students from the Peoples Republic of China from 2010-

2020 

- The total amount of research funding received from institutions/entities who are 

headquartered or based in the Peoples Republic of China.”

Please find attached table from 2010 – 2020 on the number and total fees paid, by 
undergraduate and postgraduate students from the Peoples Republic of China. The 
information also includes the total amount of research funding received from 
institutions/entities based in the Peoples Republic of China.   

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Duanna Fowler 
Director Communications, Strategic Engagement 
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